North Buena Vista Civic Assn. Inec,
. 2039 Orange Dr.
Holiday FI. 34691

April 4th, 2022

The meeting was called to order by President Don Henry at 7:00pm and welcomed everyone to the meeting.
Don led us in the pledge of allegiance.

Roll eall — of officers and directors 7 present were Gerri Langille, Don Henry, Jackie Clemens, Tina Henry, Sandy
Doornbos, Jim Mason and Ed Bagley. Absent Barb Marrs and Dennis Madge, total 13 people attended the meeting.

Minutes- Gerri Langille read the minutes from the March 7th, 2022 meeting, motion by Jim Mason seconded by Ed Bagley
that the minutes be accepted as read. AIF

Treasurer’s Report-. Jackie Clemens reported that as of March 315 2022 the balance in the checking account is 36,988.22
the money market account has a balance of $4.,447.09 for a total of $41,435.31 Motion by Ed Bagley seconded by Gary
Hooper that the report be accepted as read. AIF

From the meals we put on in the month of March were the Corned Beef dinner that served 87 people and had a profit of
$475.94 and the March breakfast, that served 99 people and had a profit of $302.65. The ice cream social was attended by
46 people and had profit of $ The April breakfast served 125 people and had a profit of 470.00, these figures include
the 50/50 draws.

Bingo — as of March 31* the Bingo account has a balance of $ 3264.08

Women’s Club — the Women’s Club account has a balance of $2945.91 this is from income from the Kitchen on Bingo
night.
- ghborhood watch - filled out forms for the dark house are to be given to Jim Mason.

Old Business — The Fire lane has been repaved as well as the south lane of the hall property. The fence has also been erected
on the north side of the fire lane

New Business —
A new Flag pole will be purchased, as the present one keeps slipping.
The Bingo computer needs repairing or replacing, as the TV screens have gone dark.

Announcements '
Coffee hours will be at the North Hall Saturdays 8:30-10:00 am for April and will continue for the summer at alternate

halls.

Country Jam Sundays 2-4pm will continue for the summer.
Wii bowling Thursdays at 2pm if there are people to play.
The meeting was adjourned by a motion by Jim Mason

Respectfully submitted Gerri Lan gille.



